
Dear TK Families, 

We are so excited to start the 2025/2026 school year.  We are in need of a few supplies to 
get the year started.  Please do not write your name on the shared items.  

Thank you in advance for your generous donations, and for supporting your child’s 
classroom.  

If you are unable to donate at this time, please do not worry. There will be plenty of 
opportunities throughout the year to donate. 

Shared Supplies: 

Clorox wipes 

Magic Erasers 

Glue sticks 

White copy paper 

Play-doh 

Crayola markers – thick and thin 

Fine tip black dry erase Expo markers 

Crayola twistable crayons 

Lunch size paper bags 

Wish list:     We always need: 

Astro bright copy paper   Gently used items for our prize box 

White cardstock    Fisher Price little people toys 

Ziploc bags (gallon and sandwich size)  Legos- Duplo or regular   

Colorful painter’s tape   Band aids      

Hot glue sticks    Scotch tape     

Laminating sheets 5 mil   Googly eyes 

Wood tongue depressors   Clorox wipes 

Stickers     Black Sharpie markers 



Clear packing tape 

Red, blue, or green plastic folders with two pockets and 3 prongs 


